John Brennan David Petruccelli
Fire Captain Fire Captain

October 16, 2017

CHRISTOPHER J JORDAN
185 PLEASANT AVENUE
PORTLAND ME 04103

CBI.: 132 J605001
PROPERTY: 185 PLEASANT AVENUE

Dear Mr. Jordan:

This letter is to confirm that, at the time of reinspection on September 27, 2017, all open violations
found in the Fire Department’s October 5, 2016 inspection have been corrected at the above
referenced property.

[ appreciate your cooperation and your efforts to keep Portland residents and businesses safe,

Sincerely,

SN -

John Brennan, Fire Captain
Portland Fire Department ‘
Fire Prevention Bureau |
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